
The ARAMARK Tower
1101 Market Street

Philadelphia, PA 19107-2994

Dear Friends,

Regrettably, due to Hurricane Isabel, the Fairmount Water Works
Interpretive Center ribbon-cutting ceremony this Friday, September 19,
2003 and public opening on Saturday, September 20, 2003 will be
postponed most likely till mid to late October - after the hurricane
season. Exhibits are being moved to higher ground as we speak and
flood protocols are in effect. Out of consideration for our guests, we
made the decision today. We apologize for any inconvenience and hope
you will consider joining us later in the fall. We will keep you posted!


